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NOVEMBER 6

NOVEMBER 6

NOVEMBER 11

NOVEMBER 18

NOVEMBER 19

NOVEMBER 20

NOVEMBER 25

Villa Victoria Academy

VICTORIAN CHRISTMAS BAZAAR

10 AM to 5 PM at the school -- Baked goods/food,
professional crafters, bike raffle, caricatures,

tree trimmings

St. Paul Methodist Church

TURKEY DINNER

4 PM to 7 PM at the church on

W. State & Fisher Place

$6.00/adult, $2.50 children under 12,
under 5 free, Call 695-6511 for tickets

Blessed Sacrament School
DR. MELVIN SILBERMAN speaking on Discipline
with Love at 8:00 PM

Hiltonia Association

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING
8:00 PM -- Speaker, Mr. Philip Evans,
New Trenton Corporation

TCCA (Trenton Council of Civic Associations)
ANNUAL DINNER DANCE

Romeo and Juliets’ -- For ticket information, call
Stu Anderson at 393-3416

Blessed Sacrament

RICK BOSSMAN -- COME TO THE CABARET
Tickets $7.50 includes wine and snacks

Call 393-0432

HAPPY THANKSGIVING




Update

MAYOR’S ADVISORY COMMITTEE
on
POLICE NEEDS

The Mayor’s Advisory Committee on Police Needs has been active for almost a year and one half
studying the needs and crime in Trenton.

Although delays have hampered their progress at several times, the Committee is making progress
in three areas.

l. A research project funded and implemented by Dr. James Finckenhauer of
Rutgers is to be completed this month (August). The research compares the
juvenile justice system to juveniles who chronically commit offenses to other
juveniles who may be in trouble infrequently. A by-product of the research
seems to be evidence that criminal activity occurs in specific families over
successive children.

2. A committee of community representatives is working with Trenton Public
Schools on a pro-active program to work with children who are high-risk to
having significant problems with the law. The program is scheduled to be
implemented in September 1983. The nature of the program, selection of
participants AND EVALUATION PROCEDURES will be established during the
coming year.

3. The police are presently working on an extensive questionaire which will help the
committee refine their view of police needs. On several occasions, the police
have stated the view that they need more money and personnel. Whether or not
the committee will agree is dependent upon the data supplied.

by Dr.Glenn Palmer

Editor’s Note: Dr. Glenn Palmer of Renfrew is Chairman of the Hiltonia Association’s Security
Committee and is chairing this important City Committee.

DON’T FORGET TO SHOVEL YOUR SNOW!



NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

The Donnellys’ of Buckingham spent their
summer vacation in California.

The Cadwalader Andersons’ spent their vaca-
tion in Glen Falls, New York and Chicago.

Col. and Mrs. Hartleroad of Stuyvesant
journeyed to Indiana to attend the klans family
reunion.

Kate Thursby of Buckingham spent the month
of August in England visiting her two sisters,
one in London and the other in Bristol. Kate
reported that her dollar was worth a lot more in
England this time.

Ken Kyte and Stu Anderson have been ap-
pointed to the nine member advisory board to
study the location of Mercer County’s Resource
Recovery Plant.

Norm and Edith Hartman of Kensington spent
the early part of the summer in Florida.

Ann and Levi Purdy of Cadwalader had a sum-
mer visit from Ann’s brother, Phil and his wife
-- former Trentonians visiting from Florida.

Greg and Doris Smith of Cornwall had an early
summer visit from Greg's brother who was
visiting from Arizona.

Bob and Cathy Paci and sons, Robert, George,
and Michael made an early summer trip to
Chicago to visit Cathy’s family. Cathy is a
former Chicagoan.

Chick and Bobbi Shelingoski and their
children, Susan and Scott spent their summer
vacation visiting friends in Montreal, Canada.

John and Marion Vogler and their son, Tom-
my, of Buckingham spent the end of July in
Boulder, Colorado visiting their son, George,
who is studying at the University of Colorado.

Paul Wegner, of Buckingham was awarded the
bid for the grass cutting of the lot at the corner
of Cadwalader and Stanley.

WHERE DID THE CONCERT GO?

For those of you who tried to attend the Saturday, July 24, 1982 concert and found it not to be

there the following is the explanation:

Dear Mrs. Kyte,

The scheduled concert for Saturday, July 24, 1982 at Cadwalader Park was cancelled due to
budgetary restraints. The schedule shared with you was tentative and still in the process of
confirmation. We apologize for any inconvenience.

There was a scheduled concert for Sunday, July 11, 1982 at Cadwalader Park; only 10 people were in
attendance. Gino Mule’ was scheduled and reports suggest that he did a very good job.

There are new program booklets available and one is attached.

If we may be of futher assistance, please call.

Nathaniel E. Cobb, Director
Helath, Recreation and Welfare Department




SECURITY COMMITTEE
--Bicycle Thefts--

The Hiltonia Association Security Committee is interested in gathering data regarding the theft of
bicycles in this area. If your family has had one or more bicycles stolen in the last two years, please
complete the following and return to Glenn Palmer at 205 Renfrew. Your prompt response would be
greatly appreciated.

Owner’s Name
Address
Date Stolen
(from August 1980 to August 1981)

Sex: Male; Female
Age: 1-5; 6-10; 11-15; 16-20; 21
Value: ___ 0-100; _____100-200; __ 200

Information: (check all items applicable)
locked; unlocked; _____ garage; porch; yard; house;
—_nooneat home; ______someone at home

Could the bicylce be seen from the street? yes; no
Do you think a bicycle licensing system should be implemented? yes; no
Comments:

We will publish the results of the survey in a future Hilltone.
You may use my name and address yes; no

EXECUTIVE BOARD

Publicity - Gloriann Kyte

Civic - Evely‘rf Ogden 109 Cadwalader (392-6036)

10 Buckingham (394-9660) Worthy Projects - Rita Carney

- Janet Jessel 5 10 Renfrew (396-9351)

10 Buckingham (394-9660) Constitution & By Laws - Linda Reid
Hospitality - Joyce Walukiewicz 212 Renfrew (394-2314)

13 Cadwalader (353-5356) Security - Glenn Palmer
Membership - Lmd;g:;gdl 2 205 Renfrew (393-0103)

212 Renfrew ( ) Special Projects - Bob Topper
Program -Joe Vuono 103 Buckingham (393-0432)

1455 Stuyvesant (396-7204) Historian - Roberta Anderson

117 Cadwalader (392-8802)



WORTHY PROJECTS

Don’t forget, Womenspace, Inc. can use
your help. If you can’t donate time, how about
clothing for women and children along with
linens and bedding. By calling Womenspace,
you can make arrangements for pick ups or
find out more about how you can help. The
phone number is 394-9000.

At the September 15 General Membership
Meeting, the Hiltonia Association voted to
make a $50.00 contribution to Womenspace.

When you’re cleaning your closets this fall
don't forget the Mill Hill Family and Child
Center. They can use children’s clothing from
newborn to size 7. You can drop off any dona-
tions at 1525 Stuyvesant -- Barbara Shirk. Mrs.
Shirk can be reached at 393-2393. While you're
dropping off clothes why not include a box of
disposable diapers.

HELP WANTED

Would you like to help the Hiltonia Associa-
tion? We need a block representative for the
1st block of Buckingham. Can you help?
Please call Gloriann Kyte at 392-6036.

Many thanks to Rita LaBel who is retiring
from that job.

CRIME WATCH

Keep your eyes and ear open. There have
been two incidences in the neighborhood since
Labor Day. If you see anything suspicious, call
the police. If there is a strage car write down a
description. Glenn Palmer at 205 Renfrew has
cards available that were printed for this pur-
pose. After you collect the information, give
them back to Glenn.

We all need to be the Eyes and Ears of a Safe
Neighborhood. Be observant!
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EDITOR’S NOTE:

The August Hilltone was not printed because
of the slowness of the season and the Editor’s
need for a break. This issue of the Hilltone is
coming to you late because of several very
frustrating technical problems. I hope you
enjoy it after its long time coming and I hope
that the technical problems have been solved.

Because of these problems, the next issue of
the Hilltone will be scheduled for late in
January. If you have anything for the next
issue, please drop it off at 109 Cadwalader
prior to January 15th. We’ll try to get back on
schedule.

TIDBITS

=
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There has never been a smoke detector as
efficient as the mother of a 14 year old with his
first cigarette.

One nice thing about an attic is you don’t
have to keep clearing it out to make room for
the car.



HILTONIA ASSOCIATION
General Membership Meeting
SEPTEMBER 15, 1982

The Hiltonia Association General Member-
ship Meeting was held on Tuesday, September
15 at the home of Pauline and Tony Cirillo on
Kensington.

The highlight of the evening was a presenta-
tion by Mr. John Murphy, Public Relations
Representative for Cybis Studios in Trenton.
Mr Murphy spoke about the history of the
studio and the Cybis family . Boleslaw and
Maja Cybis were responsible for the birth of
porcelain sculpture in this country. The ideas
for the sculptures were often gotten from
costume parties which were held in their
Princeton home. Cybis porcelains were first
used as gifts of state during the Eisenhower Ad-
ministration. A film presentation was held
depicting the steps involved in creating a Cybis
sculpture. Tours of the showroom are available
Monday through Friday from 9 to 3. You must
call at least one day in advance.

The business portion of the meeting saw a
resolution passed to support Mayor Holland’s
proposal to close the park to traffic on Sun-
days during 1983. It was requested that a cover
letter be sent with our resolution stressing the
need for enforcement of the rules, regulations
and laws of the City of Trenton that concern
the park.

Highlights of the meeting are in other articles
in this Hilltone.

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT
BLOCK GRANT

The City of Trenton has been awarded a
$20,00 matching funds grated for a total of
$40,000 per year from the Green Acres Fund
for a three year program of improvements in
Cadwalader Park. The following projects will
be undertaken: correction of the erosion pro-
blem rehabilitation of the dam, improvement
to drainage areas, repair of the dam, im-
provements in the playground and additional
walkway improvements.

There are no fragments so precious as
those of time and none so needlessly lost by
people who cannot make a moment and yet
waste years.

COSMOS, HERE WE COME!

The City of Trenton, Parks and Recreation
provided tickets and transportation to the
Meadowlands to see the Cosmos Soccer Team
on Wednesday, August 11 for the children in
the City. The Hiltonia Association was given a
54 passenger bus to fill with Hiltonia boys and
girls or other children from surrounding
neighborhoods. Hiltonia was joined by Glen
Afton, Hilcrest and Cadwalader Heights.

Those Hiltonia children who participated
were Dolores Smith, Sean O’Connor, Curt,
Kim and Renee Topper, Anthony Corrado,
Stephen Zoltick, Wayne Norton, Colly Mit-
chell, Stephen and Stephanie Flores, Tommy
Vogler, the Stanisbury children, Fred Curvy,
George, Robert and Michsel Paci, Mary Clair
McQuade, Sal Fier, David Schroth, A.J.
Bashiti and Joey and Sara Shields.

The chaperones included Greg and Doris
Smith, Jack and Mary Innocenzi, Ned and Tonl
O’Connor, Bob Topper, Sal Flores, Charles
Stanisbury, Bob Paci, and Terry and Joe
Shields. Gloriann Kyte coordinated the trip.

Despite the unlike August weather and the
Cosmos loss, all those attending had a very en-
joyable and exhausting evening.



PARKS IN THE NEWS . ..

* The cherry trees no longer are blooming because park patrons are parking their
cars on the grass, which compacts the soil, preventing water from reaching the
roots. Parking on the grass also is threatening the trees that provide shade for
picnickers.

* Throwing trash in the park is illegal and carries a $100 fine.

* Many car owners bring their vehicles to the park to work on them, further
threatening the grass, trees, plants and flowers. An oil change, for example,
often means several quarts of dirty oil dumped on the grass -- deadly for growing
things.

* At times, there are more vehicles in the park than there are parking spaces.
* Some of the facilities at the park, such as tennis courts, are in disrepair.

I bet that you think this was recently written about Cadwalader Park. The above points were writ-
ten by Jean Blevins of the New American Staff and appeared in a Baltimore, Maryland newspaper.
Ms. Blevins is writing about Druid Hill Park in Baltimore, another Olmsted Park. Druid Hill Park is
648 acres while Cadwalader Park is 147 acres but both parks have the same problems indicative of an
urban park. Howard Fennell, superintendent of the Druid Hill District of the City Parks and R=crea-
tion Department says, ‘‘People are killing the park without even knowing.””

One of the challenges of a city are to find ways to cope with not only these problems but ai-o the
problems which are unique to the particular park environment. Citizens have a right to qucstion
whether or not the city can indeed fulfill its obligation to its park lands. Questioning Trenton's abili-
ty to keep our park alive is definitely not out of order.

Like Druid Hill Par, Trenton has the Friends of Cadwalader Park. The Friends of Druid Hill Park
scored a major victory this spring by closing to vehicles a road that circles a large reservoir in the
park. Now the road is open to bikers, joggers, skaters and walkers. This is a means of offering safe-
ty to the Park and its users. The Friends of Cadwalader Park hope to accomplish this next year.

With tax monies in great demand and cities with their already short supply of recreational ac-
tivities, we need to take care and be proud of what WE have. A park like Cadwalader is an asset to
the City as long as it doesn’t die.

HERITAGE DAYS Coming Attraction:

The guest speaker at the Thursday,

The Association was sent a $300 donation November 18 General Membership Meeting
from the Heritage Day Commission for our will be Mr. Philip Evans of the New Trenton
participation at Heritage Days. Thanks to all Corporation. Mr. Evans will give a presenta-
the residents who voluntarily gave their time. It tion on future plans for the City of Trenton.

paid off!l! Watch for the Hiltonia flyer for a location.




Are you tired of
RUBBERY WATER?

Over the past several weeks, Hiltonia has
been experiencing progress in the making. The
City, through an independent contractor, has
been relining the water mains. The purpose of
this relining is to increase water pressure and
flow. The job is to take approximately 8 weeks
to complete.

The Hiltonia Association has been in touch
with Mr. Tucillo, City Department of Public
Works, about repaving our streets when the
project is completed. Public Service will also be
contacted so that any updating of our gas lines
will be done before any repaving takes place.
Mr. Cacallori, Trenton’s Water Main Project
Supervisor, will contact Mr. Tucillo about leaf
pick up during the project. We are encouraged
to put our leaves in garbage bags as much as
possible.

MEMBERSHIP OPEN HOUSE

An enjoyable afternoon was had by all those
who braved the threatening skies and attended
the September 26 Open House at the home of
John and Marion Vogler of Buckingham.

The afternoon began the Hiltonia Associa-
tion’s 1983 membership drive. We are off to a
wonderful start! If you haven't paid your dues
yet, there is a membership form in the Hilltone.
Fill it out and mail or bring it to 212 Renfrew.
Membership dues are $7.50 for each adult
member for the calendar.

We’re looking forward to your support! Our
membership is growing and we’re proud of it.

NOMINATING COMMITTEE

At the last general membership meeting, the
following Nominating Committee was ap-
pointed: Larry Welle, Chairperson, Greg
Smith, Mary McCormack, Myrna Kushner and
Maria Wegner. If you are interested in running
for office or know of someone who Is contact
Larry at 396-0520.

HOSTS NEEDED
WON’T YOU CONSIDER?

Are you interested in hosting a Hiltonia
Association General Membership Meeting.
You need do nothing but open your home.
Chairs will be brought and refreshments pro-
vided by the Association. Call the Kytes’ at
392-6036, if you can help us out.

OFFICERS

President - Ken Kyte
109 Cadwalader (392-6036)

Vice President -

Treasurer - Steve Schragger
24 Hilvista (392-4990)

Corresponding Secretary - Denise Mortimer
1490 Stuyvesant (393-9705)

Recording Secretary - Marion Vogler
107 Buckingham (393-5632)

CHILDREN'’S HOLIDAY PARTY

Renee Williams, chairperson of our
Children’s Holiday Party, is looking for some
helpers for the party which is scheduled for
December 18. Can you help? Call Renee at
695-6511.

REPRESENTATIVES

TCCA: Stu Anderson (393-3416)
Alternate: Ken Kyte (392-6036)
Alternate: Norma Stern

Pride In Trenton: Mary Sue Topper (393-0432)
Alternate: John Vogler (393-5632)

Friends of Cadwalader Library:
(393-5632)

John Volger



EDITORIAL COMMENT

Happy to See Summer End

I never thought I’d see the day that 1 would be happy to see my most favorite season, summer,
come to an end, but having watched the past seven summers in Cadwalader Park, it has become a
welcome relief to see the summer pass by. Of course, living on the Park street certainly brings one
closer to nature and to the problems associated with man and nature. It is most difficult to have to
watch things going on in front of you which are very much against your upbringing and your
philosophy on living and not be able to walk away because you live there. It’s your home.

Just tonight a few bags of garbage came out of the Park. It included several obvious Michelob bot-
tles. Living with trash in your gutter everyday is common. But after 7 years, I still cannot accept it. I
would take my garbage home, why can’t other people? The other night, a motorcycle was parked
across the street. It pulled away with a crash as its riders threw a bottle in the middle of the street --
an act of defiance.

Within two weeks, with family in tow in the family wagon, we twice saw two men relieving
themselves in the park. And this is within 200 feet of my front door.

We attended the Gino Mule band concert in the park, all 15 people, but it was drowned out by hard
rock blaring from a black volkswagon parked not too far away. Ken went over and asked them to
please turn it down. But arrogance won! The Park Police were asked to intercede but to no avail.
The Trenton Police sat on the lawn in their van. Should the world come to accept this kind of
behavior? Have we really come that far away from being considerate to other people? 1 personally
feel that the police and City owe Mr. Mule an apology. It was really embarassing. This incident was
called to Mr. Nat Cobb’s (Director of Parks and Recreation) attention. His comment was that if you
ask the music to be turned down, then those poeple can ask that the visiting concert be turned down.
That rationalization makes very little sense.

I no longer want to be embarassed when we have company for dinner and you can’t carry on a con-
versation because of the music pouring out of the park. There are noise ordinances in this City but
did you ever try to get them enforced. If the ordinances are not strong enough than make them
stronger. I don’t want to apologize to anyone for visiting me.

And my own neighbors plus others who have turned the Park into a Dog Sewer. I just love to
watch people who pull up open their car doors to let their dog out loose in the park. I don’t blame
them for not wanting to clean up after their dog. How often do you need to clean your kid’s
sneakers? How can people use the Park for what it is intended for? I know you love your dogs and I
realize the problems you have but there are so many of you. The City has a pooper scooper law and a
leash law. Does anyone remember?

People park in front of our house, 2:00 AM, 3:00 AM, 4:00 AM, there is no time limit. Don’t they
know that people live in these houses? I lay in bed and hear bottles thrown out of car windows into
fences or on the street, music blaring through the windows and doors slamming. Don’t they realize
that you can hear every word of their conversations or music in the quiet of the summer’s night. The
Park is closed at 10:00 PM and we live here, yet I have heard police apologize for asking people to
move.

Thank God summer is almost over. Gloriann Kyte



NEIGHBORHOOD NEWS

Brann and Ellen Wry of Buckingham have only
been home a short time from their vacation in
Europe. One of the places they visited was Ger-
many.

Ned and Toni O’Connor and their son, Sean,
spent their summer vacation in Wildwood.

Bob and Mary Sue Topper of Buckingham have
just stepped off the plane from their visit to
Sweden.

David Schraggfer. son of Steve and Mary Ellen
Schragger of Hilvista, graduated from

Kindergarten at Villa Victoria Academy.

Alan and Jane Olsen of Cadwalader vacationed
on the West Coast in the early summer. They
visited San Francisco and thier oldest son,
David whom they hadn’t seen for four years.

Toddler Village opened up on August 2 at the
Abiding Presence Luthern Church on Penn-
ington Road. Doris Smith and Mary Innocenzi
of Cornwall are the Day Care Facilities’ co-
directors. If you are interested, call Doris at
396-4732 or Mary at 393-0658,

Darl and Kitty Hastedt of Stuyvesant attended
the wedding of their grandaughter, Karen Ann
Degler to Michael Dodridge of Cincinnati on
July 3 in Centerville, Ohio. Karen is the
daughter of Mrs Helen Hastedt Degler who
grew up in Hiltonia and the late Carl Degler
and graduated from Miami University in Ohio.
As Karl and Kitty were leaving for the two day
drive to Ohio Kitty fell on the rear steps of their
home and fractured her ankle. After spending
the night in Mercer Hospital, they were able to
continue their trip by limousines, airplanes and
wheelchairs and still make it for the wedding
festivities. Karl and Kitty returned home on
Helen’s July 5th birthday.

John Vogler of Buckingham has become
treasurer of the Friends of the Cadwalader
Library. John will also serve as Hiltonia’s
representative to the library.

Monica McLemore, daughter of Paul and
Rosetta McLemore of Cornwall, attended the
New Jersey Kiwanis Youth Leadership Institute
at Trenton State College.

Douglas Olsen, son of Alan and Jane Olsen of
Cadwalader, had ten watercolors displayed at
the Trenton City Museum during the summer.
Doug is represented by Maybeck Gallery in
Elsan, Illinois and has exhibited locally at
TAWA sponsored events and at group shows at
the Pavilion Galleries in Burlington, the City
Museum of Art, Cheltenham, England and the
Claremont/Fancourt School in Surrey,
England.

Joyce and Dave Walukiewicz of Cadwalader
have played hosts in September to Joyce’s aunt
and uncle from California.

Norma Stern of Cornwall has volunteered to be
an alternate to the Trenton Council of Civic
Associations on behalf of the Hiltonia Associa-
tion.

Paul Wegner, son of Bill and Maria Wegner of
Buckingham, won the History Department
prize for underclassmen at the Lawrenceville
School.

BIRTHS

A daughter, Evelyn Grace, was born to Judy
and Richard Morley of 9 Renfrew on
September 22. Evelyn joins sister, Christine, .
Best of luck!

A daughter was born to Tom and Fran Carmine
of Kensington in October. Their new baby
joins the other babies is Hiltonia’s Baby
Triangle. (See the April 1982 Hilltone.)



WEDDINGS

Robert Kushner, son of Myrna and Levi
Kushner of Buckingham was married in Jue to
Mindy Rosen. Mindy is a graduate of Manas-
quan High School and is a teacher at Marie
Katzenbach and Robert is a graduate of the
Doane Acamedy and University of Cincinnati
and is Vice President of Budny Fuel Oil Com-
pany.

Dr. Phillip Wayne Zoltick, son of Mrs. Ruth
Zoltick of Kensington and the late Solomon
Zoltick, was recently married to Barbara Shiff.
Dr. Zoltick is a graduate of the George School,
Franklin and Marshall College and the Univer-
sity of Rochester School of Medicine and Den-
tistry and is a research fellow at Memorial
Sloan-Kettering Cancer Center and is com-
pleting a residency in pathology at Columbia
Presbyterian Hospital. Barbara is a graduate
of the University of New York in Farmingdale,
Kansas State University and Hunter Bellevue
School of Nursing. She is a surgical nurse at
Sloan Kettering.

ENGAGEMENT

Bobby Vogler, son of John and Marion Vogler
of Buckingham to Jean Stransky of Neshanic.

Jean is a graduate of Hillsborough High School
and Cook College, Rutgers University and is a
teacher of agricultural and animal science at
Allentown High School. Bobby is a graduate
of Holy Ghost High School and Cook College
and the College of Engineering, Rutgers
University and is a second year law student at
Duquesne University. A July 1, 1983 wedding
is planned.

Welcome To:

...Pat and Charles Melvin of 5§ Cornwall. The
Melvins’ have three children, Chucky who is
11, Kara who is 8 and Shanita who is 6.

...Marcus and Anabell Hill of 12 Renfrew.
...Carmine LaMone of 1486 Stuyvesant.

...Mr. and Mrs. Ferman Rivera of 119 Corn-
wall.

The Welcome Wagon will soon be visiting
our new neighbors at 202 Kensington, 1508
Stuyvesant and 7 Cadwalader. Is there so-
meone we missed? Please call Joyce
Walukiewicz at 989-9396.

Happy Birthday to:

JULY:

Kelly Jedynak (1), Erin Williams (5), Pam
Pukala (7), Nikki Priest (7), Allison Busch (8),
Randi Kyte (9), Allison Jedynak (9), Karen
Williams (9), Michael Paci (10), Tommy Vogler
(13), A.J. Bashiti (13), Stephanie Schragger
(13).

AUGUST:

Lauren Smith (3), Derrick Millner (2), Amy
Kyte (6), Sean O’Connor (13), Paul Cirillo (5).

SEPTEMBER:

Adam Castro (4), Marianne Aluotto (1), Kim
Topper (14), Jonathon Welle (5), Jessica
Millner (5).

OCTOBER:

Bobby Kyte (4), Joshua Welle (3), Scott Shel-
ingoski (3), Amy Stellitano (6), Judd Welle (8),
Dolores Smith (12).



HILTONIA ASSOCIATION

MEMBERSHIP DRIVE

Membership dues for the year are based on the calendar year. Dues
are $7.50 per adult member (over 18).

Would you please take a minute to fill out the below form and return to
Linda Reid, 212 Renfrew.

Name(s) (first):

Address:

Phon: Numher:

___ Published _____ Restricted

Length of Hiltonia residency:

First name(s) and Birthday(s) of children under 18:

Amount enclosed: $

Return to:

Linda Reid
212 Renfrew
Trenton, NJ 08618

TRICK OR TREAT

HAPPY
HALLOWEEN




